

IMPORTANT NOTICE – CORONAVIRUS DISEASE (COVID-19) Bulletin #2

Social Distancing

Social distancing includes ways to stop or slow the spread of infectious diseases. It means less contact between you and other persons.

Here's what we did

Appropriate protective and preventative apparatus have been made available to staff to assist in preventing the spread of the virus and we have recommended that they take all precautions for their safety and yours.

Staff have been instructed to minimize frequency of face to face interactions and maximize available digital tools.

Business hours have been changed as follows:

- Monday Friday 8.30 a.m. to 3.00 p.m.
 - o Teller Hours 9.00 a.m. 2.30 p.m.
- Saturday CLOSED

Here's what you can do

We ask also that you contact the Credit Union for assistance in the conduct of your business if you can identify with any of the following situations:

- You are experiencing any of the following symptoms:
 - o Fever
 - o Flu-like symptoms such as coughing, sore throat and fatigue
 - o Shortness of breath
- You or any member of your household has recently returned from travel in the past 14 days
- You or any member of your household have been in proximity with anyone currently under quarantine or self-isolation
- You or any member of your household have been in proximity with a confirmed case of COVID-19 within the past 14 days
- Speak with a member of staff to apply for a loan, Teller
 Services, assistance with online banking access or any other
 member service at the following numbers:

- 358-0581 - 708-2228 - 491-2228 - 797-7351

478-2228 - Fyzabad

REMEMBER TO OBSERVE ALL PREVENTATIVE PROTOCOLS.

David Rocke President

